
Subject: Re: HMD Executive Committee Meeting, Thur./Feb. 11th/9:30am
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 02/08/2016 03:00 PM
To: Wil Anabel
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Thanks for the reply but there was no message.  Will you be attending.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Wil Anabel <wmtelcom@gmail.com>
Date: Monday, February 8, 2016 at 3:51 PM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: HMD Executive Committee Meeting, Thur./Feb. 11th/9:30am

On Mon, Feb 8, 2016 at 1:08 PM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Attention Media District BID Executive Committee Members and others concerned:

There is an Executive Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, Feb. 11th at the Musicians Union upstairs Board Room, 817 N. Vine St.  The meeting will 
begin at 9:30am.

Agenda and last meeting minutes attached.  Please reply back and let me know if you will be attending.  Thank you.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org


